





Dear all,

The Christmas Fair was our most successful to date. Huge thanks to everyone that helped, teachers, groundsmen, parents, pupils, local companies and of course Mr and Mrs Santa and all their helpers! We very much appreciate all of your help and support and it is only with your help that we were able to raise over £2,200.







We hope you have all enjoyed this week's Carol Service and junior Nativity performances and we look forward to seeing many of you at the Churchill Theatre on Friday afternoon for the pantomime.

If we do not see you before Christmas we look forward to seeing you in the New Year at our Charity Breakfast on 15th January 2024 followed closely by the Table Top Sale on 20th January at St Edmund's. Please contact PTA1@bcsweb.co.uk to reserve your table and sell any of your unwanted items.

Thank you to everyone who has supported us this term. Since September we have arranged numerous tuck shops, wreath night, junior disco, Christmas card sale, secret present room and the Christmas Fair.

Should you have any ideas for other events or how we could change ones we have held in the past, please do email us at:

We wish you and your families a wonderful Christmas and all the best for the New Year!

Your PTA Team



Bishop Challoner PTA
WhatsApp community



Please remember you can join our community WhatsApp group should you wish to be kept up to date with all upcoming events